
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  Public Notice 

 

FROM: Professional Services Contracting Office 

 

DATE:  September 11, 2014 

 

RE: RESPONDING FIRMS:  On-Call (S.U.E) Subsurface Utility Engineering – S-137-14 

 

The following firms have responded to the referenced August 18, 2014 South Carolina Business 

Opportunities Advertisement: 

 

  

Cardno, Inc. MA Engineering Consultants 

CECS Mulkey 

CH Engineering So Deep 

ESP Associates UIT 

GelGeoPhysics Vaughn & Melton 

InfraMap  

JMT  

KCI Technologies  

  

  

  

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Roberta B. Mack at (803)-737-1256 

or Mackrb@scdot.org.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

KENNETH C. SERSUN 

Chief, Professional Services Contracting 

mailto:Mackrb@scdot.org

